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From: Jennifer Margolis [mailto:margoljs@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 24,2016 6:21 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Cc: CentCorridorPipeline@Duke-energy.com 
Subject: Proposed Duke Energy Natural Gas Pipeline Extension through Northeast Hamilton County 

I am writing to express my opposition to the natural gas pipeline extension proposed by Duke Energy. I 
understand the increased need for natural gas to supply new suburbs, but I think the pipeline should be 
rerouted through less densely populated areas. All three proposed routes pass too close to residential 
areas, schools, and daycare centers and thus pose an unnecessary risk should an accident occur. Safety 
of all our citizens should be our prime concern. In addition, the digging and tree removal would be very 
disruptive and have an adverse effect on the appearance of the neighborhoods. 

1 recommend that the Ohio Power Siting Board reject the current proposals and require Duke Energy to 
reroute the pipeline extension away from populated areas. 

Jennifer Margolis 
24 Fallen Branch, 
Blue Ash, OH 45241 
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